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Dear Parents, 

The Performing Arts Department are very excited to announce a new club which will be running from the 
13th May until 13th July.  
 
Following some fabulous performances from Oakfield pupils at “Blues and Beyond” before Easter, this club 
will focus on Performance Poetry, and will allow pupils the opportunity to bring words to life through 
performance.  We will invite its participants to use their creativity and imagination to devise unique 
performances.  There will be multiple opportunities for participants to utilise their own talents for 
performance poetry, for example we may explore movement based poetry.  The club will work alongside 
Shakespeare Club and explore universal themes of honour, families, jealousy, greed, love and laughter. 

We will be aiming to put on 2 live outdoor performance on Wednesday 13th and Thursday 14th July, 
weather-permitting!  In addition, we would like to have the option to take some video recordings and ask 
for your specific permission for this, particularly for potential inclusion on the Academy’s website. If you do 
not wish your child to be filmed, rest assured that this will not in any way affect your child’s involvement 
with the club. Any recordings will be kept securely at Oakfield. 

Performance Poetry will initially run on Wednesday in the Drama Studio until 4pm. As we get nearer the 
performance, we may need to extend this. If you would like your child to attend, please confirm via 
Parentpay, select ‘Pay for other items’ and POETRY CLUB will take you to the appropriate section.  If you 
are able to book a place, please assume that your child is a member of this club and will be expected to 
attend.  If you are unable to book a place, the club is full, please contact the office if you wish to be added 
to the reserve list.    

We are excited to get going and are looking forward to seeing new club members on the 13th…as well as 
some old friends! 

 

Miss Chloe Crowther 
Drama Departgment 
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